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Dear Bddie:

& Iamgivhm ﬁothepoporshorothou‘boryonyour
nmilitary swimming article in the May issue of Boyu Lifo
(scout mgasino) =

Imtnppyindmwmmntm. llbel ilwry _
much better. I know how mugh that will relievse you. I
haven't had an opportunity to see Bob since he has been
discharged, but I am sure that will be a definite pick up

for Mrs. Elbel. A boy in the house can do so many thingl
to raise the norale of a mother.

Yes, Ihndlmommtym}ndpwohubd thd).. Be

litchell property and I am glad that you are going to be
in our ncighborhood.

I ocan mim, ﬁm‘o yo*u_-my have quite a bit of diffi-
culty in being discharged because I receive letters from
so many of the officers who are in both branches of the
service and are so anxious to get out M&tﬂy. :

Wi.’eh ell good \dll'.l. 1an

!

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




